THE SOONER TUNER

Newsletter
Oklahoma Chapter 731
Piano Technicians Guild, Inc.
December 2010

Annual Chapter Christmas Dinner
December 3rd, Friday
Charleston's in Edmond
Please respond by email or phone.
Call David Bonham at 405-721-0566
or email davidbonham1@cox.net to R.S.V.P.

The Oklahoma chapter officers of the PTG are:

President – Bob Scheer Vice President – David Bonham Secretary – Jordan Bruce Treasurer – Gary Bruce Newsletter Editor – Eric Williams South Central Regional Vice President - Norman Cantrell

<u>Oklahoma Chapter Website</u> <u>http://www.ptg.org/chapters/oklahoma/</u>

"All expression of opinion and all statements of supposed fact are published on the authority of the author as listed and are not to be regarded as expressing the view of this chapter or the Piano Technicians Guild, Inc. unless such statements or opinions have been adopted by the chapter or the Piano Technicians Guild, Inc."